NETAJI MAHAVIDYALAYA
ARAMBAGH: HOOGHLY

URGENT-NOTICE

Date —02.08.2021

The students of final year (6" Sem) who have failed to fill up examination form
in due time, are directed to fill up on 04.08.2021 from 10 am to 2 pm as the
examination portal will be reopened by the University. Students are also
directed to attend college with Debit Card (ATM Card) or Credit Card for the said
purpose. |

In this connection it may kindly be noted that Admit Cards & DRs of Semester
VI Examinees (whose forms have already been successfully submitted by the
colleges concerned) are already available in the respective college oortals.
Undersigned is earnestly requesting you to check those documents very
carefully to rectify and type of mistake (which may occur earlier).

(Dr. A\K. De)
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